
Posted at Warr Acres City Hall 2/12/21 @ 9:00 a.m. 

 

 

Pursuant to the recent emergency amendments to certain sections of the Oklahoma Open 

Meeting Act, enacted by SB 1031, please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the City of 

Warr Acres City Council and Regular Meeting of the Public Works Authority set for 

February 16, 2021 has been Cancelled due to the impending Extreme Winter Weather that 

is predicted and a Special City Council Meeting and Special Public Work Authority 

meeting have been set for February 23, 2021 and will take place as a Remote Video and 

Teleconference meeting. 

 

The detail of the meeting, including information needed for interested members of the 

public to participate, are as follows: 

 
Below is the link to the Special City Council meeting February 23 at 6pm. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81339833109?pwd=TlFRTUc4b25PbGhVd0o5QXBmMmJMQT09  

Topic: Special City Council Meeting - February 23rd 

Time: Feb 23, 2021 06:00 PM Central Time  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81339833109?pwd=TlFRTUc4b25PbGhVd0o5QXBmMmJMQT09 

Meeting ID: 813 3983 3109 

Passcode: warracres 

One tap mobile 

+12532158782 

 

Should there be any additional changes to the Warr Acres Council meeting dates or time or 

location, I will advise you according to the applicable State Statues. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Pamela McDowell-Ramirez 

Clerk/Treasurer 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81339833109?pwd=TlFRTUc4b25PbGhVd0o5QXBmMmJMQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81339833109?pwd=TlFRTUc4b25PbGhVd0o5QXBmMmJMQT09

